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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share some exciting personal news with 
you. I am expecting a child, and as a result, I will be going on maternity leave beginning 
in March. 

As always, our priority remains providing the best education and support for your 
children. Central Office is currently working to find an appropriate replacement for my 
leave.  

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for your continued support of our school 
community. While I will miss being at school during my leave, I am confident that our 
dedicated staff will continue to uphold the high standards of education and care that our 
students deserve. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this exciting time for my family 
and me. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Zawartka 

Principal 

Winfield Elementary School 
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